
Box 85 Kitui, Kenya
Phone 254-020-22873
Email sasol@kenyaweb.com

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter of satisfaction relates to project Partners for Water project PVW06001:
Integrated Water Management Support Methodologies.

Objectives
The project aims were to demonstrate the use of Integrated Water Management
Support  Methodologies  in  our  Kitui  area  (Kenya).  For  our  specific  case  a
demonstration of three combined tools (water allocations,  water resources and
multi-criteria  analysis)  were used to  show the impact  of  sand dams on water
demand and supply. 

Hardware
We didn’t receive any hardware, as this was also not foreseen in the project.

Co-operation
We’ve build up a fruitful collaboration with the partners. FutureWater, University
of Amsterdam and Water Board were very collaborative and have supported us.

Spin-offs
One of the striking results is that sand-dams are not harm-full  to downstream
users and that dams really support to overcome dry spells. More specifically, the
results that even twice as many dams can be developed really helped us.

We’re considering of using results in other projects and are in discussions with
Future Water and Water Board in what way they can support us. Not only in the
Kitui area, but also specifically in the Athi river basin we’re under discussions on
how to proceed.

Reports
Results are presented during workshops, in reports and on websites.
 
Summary
We’re very grateful to Partners for Water to support this successful project. The
partners (Future Water, University of Amsterdam, Water Board) have done a good
job and we’re sure that this project will have a continuation in the near future.

Sincerely,

Sasol Foundation

mailto:sasol@kenyaweb.com


June 14, 2007


